
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                          

                        

       

         

 

                                  
  

 
 

HALLOWEEN SAFETY AWARENESS AND TIPS  
 

The DEA has recently put out a warning for brightly colored 
fentanyl being used to target juveniles.  There has been voiced 
concern that fentanyl could make it into Halloween candy.  The 
Fair Haven Police would like to ease the community that this is 
highly unlikely.  Parents are always advised to check their 
children’s candy prior to consumption.   

 

Here is a reminder of some safety tips:  

 Take candy from trusted neighbors 

 No candy should be consumed until you are home 

 Only go to houses with lights on 

 Go out in a large group 

 Make sure you are visible with light colored clothing and use 
flashlights and glow sticks.   

 Use crosswalks and stay on sidewalks 
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